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LEGAL ETHICS OPINION 456  LETTERHEAD. 
 
     
 
   It is not improper for an attorney to designate the fact that he has been certified as a 
Civil Trial Advocate by the Nation Board of Trial Advocacy on his letterhead. 
[See II:DR 2-102(A).] 
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   Legal Ethics Committee Notes. – Rule 7.4(d) would also require that the 
communication contain a disclaimer stating that there is no procedure in the 
Commonwealth of Virginia for approving certifying organizations. 


